Dr. E. R.Elbel. Department of Physical Education.

Dear Eds

Thank you for bringing in the Illinois letter in regard to graduates available for positions. I think this is a fine thing for us to do this spring, and I am very glad to have the idea brought to my attention again.

I think you have a bully idea in regard to the monthly news letter. There are wonderful possibilities here, and I shall be glad to talk it over with you. If you have any other suggestions I shall be glad to hear about them.

Thanking you, and with best wishes, I am

Sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.